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Correspondence - Federal Reporting of Standard Forms 425 and 428

SUMMARY:

This item presents the following from the Department of Human Services (DHS) Head Start, Early 
Head Start, and Early Head Start-Child Care Partnership programs for action by the Head Start 
Policy Council.
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

This Program Instruction (PI) notifies recipients of the submission requirements for Federal 
Financial Report Standard Form (SF)-425 for expenditures to the U.S. Department of Health and 
Human Services (HHS) Payment Management System (PMS) and SF-428 for tangible personal 
property. HHS has adopted 2 CFR §200.344 for the closeout of federal awards. As such, the 
liquidation period for closeout is now no later than 120 calendar days after the end of the period 



of performance (i.e., project period). This only applies to the closeout of the project, not budget 
periods within the project. The frequency of report submission is updated with details identified 
below.

This PI supersedes ACF-PI-HS-17-04.
 

ISSUE:

Rules and regulations for the Head Start, Early Head Start, and Early Start-Child Care Partnership 
grants as set forth by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) require the Head 
Start Policy Council to review programmatic actions to oversee certain key responsibilities.
 

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no anticipated impact to the general fund as a result of these actions.
 

ALTERNATIVES:

The review of the items included in this memorandum are required for program compliance with 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services rules and regulations for Head Start, Early Head 
Start, and Early Head Start- Child Care Partnership programs.
 

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff will present a briefing on this item subject to possible action by the HSPC Committee. Staff 
recommends review and approval of the items included in this memorandum.
 


